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OFFICE OF THE INSPECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE
Andaman and Nicobar Islands

dedkekekk

Port Blair, dated the "\ &, December, 2002.

To

The Research Officer (TW),
Directorate of Tribal Welfare,
A&N Administration,

Port Blair.

Sub:- Rajya Sabha unstarred Question No. 491 for answer on 26/2/02 raised by Shri
Janeswar Mishra, MP regarding exploitation of tribal girls/women.

Sir,
Please refer to the letter No.1-360/2002-TW (PQ)(PF)/1229 dated 13/12/2002
on the subject cited above. The requisite information in respect of A&N Police

Force, is furnished in the prescribed proforma and enclosed herewith, for further

action at your end.

Yours faithfully

[~

Dy.Superintendent of Police/HQ
For Inspector General of Police
A&N Islands.



